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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 18 extends the sales tax exemption for the sales of “rolling stock,” which includes 

locomotives, autocars, and railroad cars, to July 1, 2024. Under current law, the exemption is set 

to expire on July 1, 2019. Additionally, the measure broadens the exemption to apply to leases of 

rolling stock and no longer solely applies to manufacturers. Sale and lease of rolling stock 

includes railroad car maintenance and retrofitting. 
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